
(RE)IMAGINING
THE NEIGHBOURHOOD ACTION STRATEGY

The (re)Imagining Project Team is working to  
discover the best ways for the NAS to be a relevant, effective and 
sustainable resource for residents and their neighbourhoods now 

and in the future. We need your input and ideas!

More details and locations will be made available on our website as they  
are confirmed: www.reimagininingnas.ca. If you have accessibility needs,  

please contact l.valmadrid@hamiltoncommunityfoundation.ca 

Do you have ideas for how planning teams can work with the City? 
Could the small grant process be improved? 

Want more learning and training opportunities? 

This Fall, (re)Imagine is hosting FOUR Community 
Conversations in different locations across the City. 

JOIN OUR COMMUNITY  
CONVERSATIONS
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